
Trident Tech team wins Hack@SCHack 22 Cyber Hacking Competition 

 

A team of students from the college won the inaugural “Hack @ SCHack” ‘22 cyber hacking competition. 
The team consisting of Joshua Stinson, Jaclyn Martinez, and Josh Williams are students in the college’s 
Cybersecurity program. They competed against 10 other teams from 2 and 4-year colleges and walked 
away with top honors. They showcased their skills learned in their classes and their time invested in 
preparing for the competition. Each student was awarded a certificate and $500. 

According to Terry Richburg, Department Head in Network Systems Management, “it was amazing to 
watch the incredible teamwork on display throughout the competition. This was a great example of 
what our students could achieve through our programs.” The students worked extremely well together 
and focused on gaining access to various environments throughout the competition. 

The competition was a joint collaboration between the South Carolina Department of Commerce, South 
Carolina Commission for Minority Affairs, Charleston Defense Contractors Association, SC TECH, and 
Advanced Technology International (ATI). This event was hosted by Denmark Technical College. 

 


